December 31, 2019

Bulletin No. 13-2019

To:  NISS Member Companies

Re:  SDMS and SPR Calls — changes to applicable states

We are updating the 2020 NISS SDMS Call to remove Rhode Island, as the regulation
prescribing SDMS filings (230-RICR-20-05-16) in Rhode Island has been repealed and therefore
the SDMS Call is no longer required. SDMS will continue to apply to insurers writing private
passenger automobile insurance in Connecticut or New York.

We are also updating the 2020 NISS SPR Call to remove Arkansas, California, Connecticut,
[llinois, Michigan, Minnesota, Pennsylvania, Washington, and Wisconsin. AIPSO has informed
us of the existing Special Risk Programs and the SPR Call will now apply only to insurers
writing other than private passenger experience in Alaska and New York.

Please let us know if you have any questions or need any further information.

Very truly yours,

Theresa A. Szwast
President & CEO
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